
Power up 

to recycling 

challenge

Recycle 
batteries 
and receive 
a reward for 
your school
Introducing the latest ‘Power Up To Recycling’ challenge! We are 
asking Kent schools to encourage pupils, parents and staff to 
bring as many used batteries as possible into school for recycling. 
This year you will receive a reward for your school 
based on the weight of batteries you collect!*

*Minimum 1kg of batteries required to receive a reward

www.kent.gov.uk/putr
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8th Jan 2016
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NEW!
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What are the rewards?
The challenge is to fill your pink battery box* with used domestic batteries as many 
times as possible from 1st September 2015 – 8th January 2016. Schools will 
be rewarded with a Kent County Supplies voucher provided by Valpak (who recycle 
batteries on behalf of Kent County Council), based on the weight of batteries your 
school collects, as follows:

*If you require a replacement pink battery collection box, please telephone 
Valpak on 08450 682 572 or visit www.recycle-more.co.uk

1–15 kgs = £5
16–50 kgs = £10
51–100 kgs = £20

101–200 kgs = £50
201–300 kgs = £100
301+ kgs = £300

 

 

When will the 

challenge take place?

The weight of batteries 

recycled by your school will be 

recorded from 1st September 

2015 through to 8th January 

2016 and the value of your 

Kent County Supplies voucher 

calculated accordingly.

 

 

What do I need to do now?  To take part please register your 
school by 10th July 2015 by 
completing an online form at 

www.kent.gov.uk/putrYou will then be emailed a resources pack to help you promote the challenge to 
parents, pupils and staff before 

the summer holiday so they can start saving batteries for you!


